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Important News 
Re: Swimming Pool and Spa Applications 

Effective June 1, 2021 
 

As of June 1, 2021, the Building and Safety Department will no 
longer be accepting pool and spa applications on paper, or in 
person. 
 
All applications for pools and spas must be submitted online 
through our online portal, PLUS Online, at: 
  

www.rivcoplus.org 
 
All application materials, including the completed application, 
site plan, engineering and supporting documentation must be 
uploaded to PLUS Online. 
 
The Building and Safety Department will continue to work with 
customers who had permits and applications already submitted 
on paper before June 1st. If an appointment is required to pick up 
or issue those permits, please select the “Building Plan 
Revisions/Corrections” or “Information” appointment types, 
when selecting an appointment in our Qless system. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience as we work 
through this transition. 

http://www.rivcoplus.org/

